
 

Fraternal Order Of Eagles  
Aerie and Auxiliary 267 

Quarterly Newsletter 

Aerie meets First and Third Tuesday of Every Month: 
5:00 PM at O’Marro’s Public House LLC 

(Formerly the Wine Maker) 2211 Oregon St. 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Auxiliary meets First and Third Tuesday of Every Month:  
6:30 PM at the Fire Station 

Murdock and Bowen 

May 2020 Volume Issue 

 
ARTICLES For The July 2020 Newsletter Are To Be Submitted By Friday, June 19, 2020 

 

Words From The Worthy President 
 

Hi Brothers & Sisters, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you safe and well. Just some quick notes on some items that need to be 
addressed. If interested in becoming an officer please contact Steve Tucker, Dan Magelitz or Ed 
Norman we need some new officers, remember no officers equals no Eagles. Please pay your dues 
ASAP the Grand Aerie still expects all dues paid by the end of May regardless of the virus. Last but 
not least the Larry Dunn Memorial Tournament for Cancer Research has so far only been postponed 
tentative dates are Oct. 3rd, 4th & 10th. 
 
Stay safe, 
 
Dan Brewer, 
 
President 

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1987FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1987FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1987FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1987    

MEMBER OF OSHKOSH CHAMBER OF COMMERCEMEMBER OF OSHKOSH CHAMBER OF COMMERCEMEMBER OF OSHKOSH CHAMBER OF COMMERCEMEMBER OF OSHKOSH CHAMBER OF COMMERCE    

WWW.WALLYSCHMIDEXCAVATING.COMWWW.WALLYSCHMIDEXCAVATING.COMWWW.WALLYSCHMIDEXCAVATING.COMWWW.WALLYSCHMIDEXCAVATING.COM    

MPRS# 227715MPRS# 227715MPRS# 227715MPRS# 227715    
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Excavation,  
Trucks For Hire, 

Septic Systems and, 
Snow Removal 

Friday FishFriday FishFriday FishFriday Fish    
Tuesday-Sunday 

Delivery & Catering Available 
On eatstreet and doordash  

Menu and specials at andyspng.com 
Support Local 

527 W 9th      
920-
303-
0181 



 

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS 
 

*  If you are receiving this Letter by Mail and would like us to send it to your E-Mail to save money * 
 

Please E-Mail: Kevin Kuenzl at kibbles95@sbcglobal.net 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
__ 

 

NOTE: If anyone is not receiving the Newsletter, please contact John LeBouton at 920-527-
8917 or Kevin Kuenzl at kibbles95@sbcglobal.net with your current E-Mail or Street Address. 

 

Words From The Madam President 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
    I hope that everyone is doing the best they can under the difficult times that we have all been 
thrown into.  Some of us have dealt with some strange things in our lives, but no one knows what to 
expect from one day to the next with this pandemic.  Not being able to see loved ones is the 
hardest.  Keep praying, we all need it.  Check on single friends, even if it is only a phone call.  We 
are People Helping People, let's reach out and help someone during this time of isolation and let 
them know they have friends that care. 
 

    I can't believe we only have a short time left of this Eagle year and the 1st meeting in June is 
when we have installation of new officers.  If anyone is interested in becoming an officer, Please 
contact the nominating committee: Lisa Magelitz, Sally Morgan, and Sherry Mueller.   
 

    Well I heard that the ones that made it to the Holiday Party had a wonderful time.  Thanks to Patti 
Brinkmann, Lisa Magelitz and Sally Morgan.  They did a great job. We hope that more members 
want to come next year.  Come and socialize with your brothers and sisters. Enjoy Great Food, 
Games and lots of fun. 
 

    We would like to see more of you at our meetings.  WE need new fresh ideas.  We need to get 
our name out there. Please come and let us know what you would change and we will see if we 
can.  We still have to stay under the Grand Aerie by-laws. 
 

    Once everything opens again the last Monday of the month, we are down at the Roxy running a 
Meat raffle.  Come and join in.  Tell your family, friends and neighbors. 
 
    Hope you had a VERY HAPPY EASTER.  I will be Talking to you soon.  
 
    Fraternally 
 
    Dawn Brewer 
    Madam President 

 

Aerie Benefit Members!!!! 
 

Please remember if you are sick or injured and the doctor says you can not work due to major  
surgeries or injuries, you are eligible for the Sick Benefit (even if you are retired). 

The Sick Benefit Claim is worth $3.00 a day, not to exceed $180.00. 
Please contact me for more Info or a Claim Form: Ricky Brinkmann, Aerie Secretary 

Phone Number: 920-450-2059 / E-Mail: oshkosheagles267@gmail.net 

SICK and VISITING 
 

If you would like to pass along any information about any member  
or family whom may be ill or in recovery, etc., please notify: 

Aerie Contact: John Eaton at 920-233-3849 



Serving Lunch & Dinner 7 Days A Week 
Sunday Breakfast 8 A.M. - 2 P.M. 

Tuesday Night-German Night 
 
 

Caterings Available 
Reservations Appreciated 

Open Holidays 
Private Dining Room 

Available Up to 80 
Gift Certificates Available 

 

Oshkosh 
920-231-1980 

571 N Main 

A TRADITION OF FINE DINING & COCKTAILS 

920-410-0121 
Jackmaloney@earthlink.net  

Jack MaloneyJack MaloneyJack MaloneyJack Maloney    

WI Licensed RealtorWI Licensed RealtorWI Licensed RealtorWI Licensed Realtor    

950 Witzel Avenue, 
Oshkosh WI 54902 

2020 State Bowling Tournament 
 

 As of right now, Eagles State Bowling Tournament is suspended due to Covid19. We are 

hoping to get to bowl possibly in September or October. This was our suggestion to the state tourna-

ment director. Also if we do not bowl we will be refunded 100%. Some teams have already asked to 

be refunded. If you would like to be refunded please contact myself or Becky. 
 

Kevin Kuenzl 
Aerie Bowling Delegate 

 
920-379-4642 
Oshkosh Eagles Aerie #267 
1075 W 9th Ave 
Oshkosh, WI 54902 
Oshkosheagles267@sbcglobal.net 
 

2019 - 2020 Officers 
Aerie Officers Auxiliary Officers 

Jr. Past President John LeBouton 920-527-8917 Jr. Past  President Linda Thurwatcher 920-279-5549 

President Dan Brewer 920-312-8632 President Dawn Brewer 920-233-7861 

Vice President John Eaton 920-233-3849 Vice President Peggy Kleveno 920-203-5404 

Chaplain Stephen Blake 920-573-8496 Chaplain Peg Babbitz 920-233-1933 

Conductor Alex Brinkmann 920-450-5643 Conductor Patty Brinkmann 920-450-4323 

Secretary Ricky Brinkmann 920-450-2059 Secretary Jolene Korn 920-426-2397 

Treasurer Dan Magelitz 920-231-8424 Treasurer Lisa Magelitz 920-379-1953 

Trustees Ken Kuenzl 
920-235-2113 
Jeff Thurwatcher 
920-233-1770 

Steve Tucker 
920-216-3573 

Ed Norman 
920-216-1884 

Trustees Sherry Mueller 
920-479-6044 
Sally Morgan 
734-341-9648 

Ruth Will 
920-922-1878 

Inside Guard Jessie Jarvenpaa 920-420-9131 Inside Guard Becky Kuenzl 920-312-2831 

    

Becky Kuenzl 
Auxiliary Bowling Delegate 
920-312-2831 
Beckykuenzl@gmail.com 



 

Newsletter Information 
 
 

John LeBouton is your Newsletter Editor. 
Please contact him for ARTICLES that you would like to be put in. 
Home Phone: 920-527-8917 
E-Mail: johnl@keenline.com   
Fraternally, 
John LeBouton, Newsletter Editor 
 

INSIDE THIS NEWSLETTER 
 

   *2020 State Bowling*  *Presidents Letters* 

402 E Parkway 
(920)230-3707 

Darts, Pool Tables, 
Private Party Room 

 
M-F 2pm-Close 

Saturday 4pm-Close 
Sundays 11am-Close 

Happy Hour 2pm-7pm 
Every Night 

A NEW ITALIAN RESTAURANT IN OSHKOSH 

Serving Dinner 7 Days A Week 
Serving Lunch @  

11:00 A.M. Mon-Sat 
Sun 8 A.M.-Close 

Sunday Breakfast 8 A.-2 P.M. 
 

Reservations Appreciated 
Private Dining Room 

Available up to 80 
Gift Certificates Available 

2605 Jackson St. 
920-230-2605 

 

2080 W. 9th Avenue PMB #341 
Oshkosh, WI 54904 

Fraternal Order of Eagles 
Oshkosh Aerie #267 


